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Business Tagline or Motto 

Organization 

Good communication is an important part of good 

health care.  But, talking to doctors isn’t always easy, 

especially when advocating for a family member. 

Join Dr. Beverly Kidder, Director of the Aging and Dis-

ability Resource Center and author of “The Gift of 

Caregiving” for a FREE two session workshop exploring 

this important caregiving topic. 

July 21 and 28, 6 to 8 p.m. 

The Agency on Aging of South Central Connecticut 

One Long Wharf Drive, Suite 1L 

New Haven, CT 06511 

To register, call or e-mail: 

Jan Simmons 

(203) 785-8533 ext. 3164 

jsimmons@aoascc.org 


